
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I am delighted to tell you that we have appointed our new deputy Headteacher. We had a very strong field to choose 
from and the interview process, which lasted two days, was extremely rigorous. As usual the children were an 
absolute credit to Fishergate; especially those who showed the candidates around and the school council; who asked 
some very probing questions. I would also like to thank Lauren McBride and Glenys Engleman who readily agreed to 
have five adults watching the learning in their classroom and Lisa Solanki for being at the helm for the last couple of 
days. As I type, our school council members are sharing the news with their classes. That news is that Danielle Rees 
has secured a permanent position as deputy head of Fishergate Primary. I am looking forward to the years that we 
have ahead of us working together to make our school an even better place for our children, staff, parents and 
community.  
Tina Clarke 
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